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Blake Ferguson Back in the Driver’s Seat
2012 Season is Underway
 
CHARLOTTE NC (March 30, 2012) -  Blake Ferguson will be racing this Saturday at Montgomery Motor Speedway in the Show Me the Money 100. This weekend will mark the beginning of Ferguson’s 2012 season as he will compete in the Pro Late Model Division at MMS. Ferguson will be switching his number back to the 07 after racing the No. 33 last season. “I am really excited to start the season, looking forward to a hopeful top ten,” explained Blake about his chances this weekend.  Some reports are calling for over twenty five cars competing in Blake’s division alone.

Ferguson was happy to note that he has a couple of sponsors for the upcoming season; he is still looking for more marketing partners to fill out the schedule. If you or your company would like to get involved please e-mail contact@lastlapmarketing.com. United Motor Company is proud to support Ferguson in his racing efforts, as well as Racing 2 Cure.  Racing 2 Cure is a non-profit organization that aims to “fight cancer one lap at a time.” Blake’s goal is to raise $3,000 for Racing 2 Cure, which forty percent of those funds will come back to the team to help Blake continue winning against cancer. If you would like to donate to Ferguson’s efforts please visit: https://www.racing2cure.org/drivers/Blake-Ferguson-Racing.

 For more information on Blake Ferguson Racing please visit: http://blakefergusonracing.weebly.com, Facebook: facebook.com/BlakeFergusonRacing and on Twitter: @ BFergusonRacing.
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